UNIJA SAMOSTALNIH SINDIKATA POLICIJE
FEDERACIJE BOSNE | HERCEGOVINE

UNION OF INDEPENDENT POLICE TRADE UNIONS
OF FEDERATION OF BOSNIA AND HERZEGOVINA

Sarajevo, February 29th, 2016

AL SIGNOR PRESIDENTE DELLA REPUBBLICA
SERGIO MATTARELLA

PRESIDENZA DELLA REPUBBLICA

PIAZZA DEL QUIRINALE

00187 ROMA

Mr. PRESIDENT, THE ITALIAN POLICE NEEDS YOU

Your Excellency,

Police officers in the Federation of Bosnia and Herzegovina are aware of the hunger strike of our
colleague mr.Gianni Tonelli.

We hereby express regret and concern that in the moment s of security challenges for the whole
Europe, police in Italy have to exeras their through strike.

We exspect that in a democratic country like as Italy provide support to the police in order to ensure
security of the citizens of Italy and their property.
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